
  

 

Rosary Coast to Coast Canada 2020  
 

Please join the world in prayer, for world peace, by praying the      
Rosary Coast to Coast on October 11, 2020.  This is how you can get 
involved:  Become a prayer captain by organizing an event in your 
parish or neighbourhood or light a candle and pray the Rosary at 
home, organize a prayer cenacle at 4:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time, 
united with the rest of the world.  If you are interested in becoming a 
prayer captain for your church or school and/or  neighbourhood, 
please visit us online at www.rosarycoasttocoast.ca for information 
on how to sign up on our website.  Your event will be added to the 
list of Canadian events for others to join.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Angie Carboni 
(416) 654-9810 
Director, World Apostolate of Fatima and Children of the Eucharist Canada 

 

 

The Rosary at Our Lady of Fatima Grotto   
 

  Note:  IMPORTANT TIME CHANGES    
 

You are invited to come pray the Rosary at the Grotto of Our 

Lady of Fatima, in the parking lot of Our Lady of Good   

Counsel Church, 114 MacDonald Ave. The prayer is held 

daily at 4:15 PM, and is preceded with singing and            

announcements and / or intentions. Participants are            

encouraged to remain in their vehicles while reciting the 

Chaplet. This ensures physical distancing requirements are 

met. Prayers and singing are amplified through a PA system 

so everyone can hear from their vehicles.  On Saturdays, 

the Rosary is prayed at the Cross on St Georges Ave. behind 

St. Basil school, at 3:00 PM.  For further information please 

call 705-989-7312 or email: rfburton6@gmail.com. We     

encourage everyone to come out when possible or pray from 

home at the designated hour. The Rosary has been recited at 

these locations since April 4, 2020 without interruption.    

Ricci and Franceline Burton 

Canadian Mental Health Association  
Sault Ste. Marie Branch 
Mental health for all 
 

 

MY NEEDS WHAT DO I DO? 

I am in crisis Call 705-759-3398 or            
1-800-721-0077 

I need help, but 
not in crisis 

Call 705-759-5989 or            
1-855-366-1466 or e-mail:           
information@cmhassm.com 

Scheduled     
appointments 

If you have a CMHA Staff 
contact, please contact them 
at their extension                
705-759-0458 or call the     
information number and the 
access worker will connect 
you 

SUNDAY OCTOBER 4, 2020 
TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN                    

ORDINARY TIME 
Ph: (705) 253-9411 
Hall: (705) 253-4352 
veronicassm@shaw.ca 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Ron Ambeault 
 
 

Parish Council Chair: 
Santa De Marco 
 

Children Sacramental 
Prep. Coordinator 
Fran Boyle 
 

CWL President: 
Rose Linklater  
 

Knights of Columbus 
John Sullivan 
 
 

Parish Secretary: 
Lisa Maville 

  

REGULAR CHURCH 
OFFICE HOURS 

 

CLOSED UNTIL 
FURTHER     
NOTICE 

Reconciliation 
By Appointment 

 
Baptism :  

Expectant parents  
welcome to register, and 
speak with  Fr. Ron after 

Mass 
 

Matrimony :          

 Must register at least eight 
months in advance. Book the 

Church before the hall. 
 

Communion at Home : 
Lay ministers are available to 

bring Communion to  shut-
ins.  Phone the parish office. 

 
Prayer-Line :            

Rose Marie Spina   
254-4064 

Angela Filice 253-8607 
 (Italian) 

 
Visiting & Card   

Ministry: 

If you wish to send cards or 
have someone visit  people 
who are confined to their 
homes.  Contact the parish  
office. 

MASS AT ST. VERONICA’S CHURCH EVERY SATURDAY 
AT 4:00 PM and EVERY SUNDAY AT 11:00 AM - Limit of 

48 people per Mass on a first come first serve basis. 

TELEVISED MASS ON SHAW CABLE Channel 10          
and on BLUE CURVE 105 Every Sunday at 9:00 AM 

TELEVISED ONLINE MASS Every Sunday                                                 
Website: veronica.church                                             
*check website for time 

WEEKLY OFFERINGS 
 

During this time, we will be         

collecting donations during Mass  

or you can please choose to drop 

off your donation envelopes at our 

office any time by depositing your 

envelope in the mail slot of the   

office door. Thank you                     

to all who give! 

Website: veronica.church 

 

 

“The world tells us to seek success, power, and money;           
God tells us to seek humility, service, and love.” 

 
- Pope Francis 
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WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 

 
Televised Mass on SHAW CABLE CHANNEL 10 and                          
BLUE CURVE CHANNEL 105 - Every Sunday at 9:00 AM 
 
Televised Online Mass Every Sunday 
Website: veronica.church 
*check website for time    
 
Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Saturday, October 10, 2020 
4:00 PM MASS 
 
For the intentions of all parishioners of St. Veronica’s. 
 
Sunday, October 11, 2020 
11:00 AM MASS 
 
Curly and Albert Vanderburg by Carol Vanderburg. 
Giovanna Marrelli by Pasquale Marrelli. 
For the intentions of all parishioners of St. Veronica's.  
 

AUTO-DEPOSIT E-TRANSFERS               
FOR DONATIONS 

 
A new convenient way we are now accepting   
donations is through Auto-Deposit E-Transfer. 
Send your E-Transfer to veronicassm@shaw.ca 
and the donation will automatically be deposited 
into our Parish’s account without the need to    
create a question or answer! If you are not        
registered with our Parish, please include your 
address with the E-Transfer for a tax receipt. 
Thank you all for your continued support! 

 
 

We extend our prayers and 
sympathy to the family and 
friends with the passing of,  

Vincenzo Mannarino 

ST. VERONICA’S PRAYER CIRCLE   

 

When Masses were cancelled in the Spring and the church was closed, we 
decided to use Zoom to invite parishioners to come together and pray.  
 

After a break during the summer, we have begun on ZOOM once again, on     
Thurdays, from 7:00 PM - 7:40 PM. ZOOM can be easily downloaded from 
their website: https://zoom.us/   
 

If you would like to join our prayer circle, please email Mary Pettenuzzo:                     
mpettenuzzo@shaw.ca.   
 

Parish Finances   
 

A message from the finance committee:   
 

The pandemic has hit everyone hard              
financially, but it has been especially difficult 
for churches and charities who rely upon   
donations to pay the bills. St. Veronica’s has 
experienced a 30%  decrease in donations 
this year.   
 

We tend to want to hold onto money during 
times of uncertainty...but Jesus teaches us 
that being generous is what actually frees us 
from the fear that we won’t have enough.    
After all, everything we have belongs to God 
anyway, because He enabled us to have it in 
the first place.   
 

God provides for us, and in turn we provide 
for God’s work through His Church.   
 

If we all work together and give what we can, 
we can close this 30% gap! Please consider 
setting up automatic, weekly or monthly    
donations so that St. 
Veronica’s can have a 
reliable income to pay 
the bills and can      
continue serving and 
ministering to the needs 
in our community. We 
are very grateful for 
your support! 
 

Livestream Equipment Fundraiser   

 

We have been so encouraged by the amount 
of appreciation and positive feedback we 
have received through the broadcasting of 
our masses online and on television.       
Hundreds of people  are watching our   
masses each week, many are St. Veronica’s 
parishioners and many are people tuning in 
from across Canada, the U. S. and Africa! It 
is truly humbling to see how the Lord is    
using our weekly mass to communicate and 
minister to so many.   

 

We’ve realized through this endeavor that 
we’re in need of some new audio/visual 
equipment within the church and we’re    
asking for your help in raising the needed 
funds to make this happen. We’re looking to 
purchase 2 new high definition cameras, a 
new computer, a digital sound mixer, and a 
video processor. These items will cost      
between $7000-$7500. If you are able and 
would like to contribute to this worthy    
project, visit our website by clicking on 
“Donate” and choosing “Livestream    
Equipment Fundraiser”. You can also drop 
off donations at the parish office or in the 
collection box at 
weekend masses. 
Thank you for 
your support! 
 

https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiRgc-XrOTiAhWi1lkKHZ5bDNAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.123rf.com%2Fphoto_38927661_stock-vector-praying-hands-with-rosary-tattoo-vector.html&psig=AOvVaw34CcJ8afPYmLEGoLXL75Ua
https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.ebayimg.com%2Fimages%2Fg%2FltYAAOxyUrZSxgWs%2Fs-l300.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ebay.com%2Fitm%2FLARGE-CROSS-PRAYING-HANDS-RELIGOUS-BIBLE-Vinyl-Car-Decal-Sticker-11X7-M12-%2F271554021578&docid=8_hh
https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.ebayimg.com%2Fimages%2Fg%2FltYAAOxyUrZSxgWs%2Fs-l300.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ebay.com%2Fitm%2FLARGE-CROSS-PRAYING-HANDS-RELIGOUS-BIBLE-Vinyl-Car-Decal-Sticker-11X7-M12-%2F271554021578&docid=8_hh
mailto:mpettenuzzo@shaw.ca

